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4 March 2022 
Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Committee Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au     
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear Committee Secretary,

I pastor a church with around 560 members. 

The last few years have been very challenging. The mandates have hurt our church
members in so many ways. 

I have had to help them with mental difficulties, others lost their jobs because of the
vicious mandates you instituted. 

There is no justification whatsoever, on current data, for extending the State of Emergency
and granting powers to the state government to suspend democracy and issue arbitrary
mandates. 

Good government has the ability to observe a changing landscape, admit mistakes, and
chart a new course in the interest of the decent, everyday Australians whom they serve. 

Please have a heart and do NOT pass this bill.

Yours faithfully,

TONY CAMENETI
Senior Pastor
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